Dear Colleagues,
I am writing to encourage you to use the Neuroscience Peer Review Consortium (NPRC), of which [Journal Name] is a member, to handle appropriate manuscripts.  The NPRC was set up as a mechanism for improving the speed of publication of manuscripts that are judged to be technically sound, but are turned down for publication because they are not right for a particular journal (perhaps the subject is not quite in that journal's field, or the level of interest for that journal is not sufficient).  Quite often, one or more of the original referees will suggest other journals where the paper would be more appropriate.
When you have such a paper, you can transfer those reviews to a second journal that is a member of the NPRC, usually accompanied by the name(s) of the referees.  The second journal then can often expedite publication of your work.  [Journal Name] can both accept reviews from, and send them on to other NPRC journals.
Currently 58 journals are members of the NPRC, you can find a list and more information about the consortium here: nprc.incf.org. 

